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LEGISLATIVE SUMMARY* 
 
To:   All Councilmembers of the Anne Arundel County Council 
 
From:  Linda M. Schuett, Legislative Counsel 
 
Date:  June 7, 2021 
 
Subject: Bill No. 60-21 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Bill No. 60-21 requires the County to maximize opportunities for public-private partnerships 
when it is feasible to do so and is in the best interest of the County.  

 The Bill defines a public-private partnership as a contract in which the skills and assets of the 
public sector and the private sector are shared in order to deliver a service or facility for the general 
public and both sectors share in the risks and the rewards.  

 

                                                           
* This Legislative Summary provides a synopsis of the bill as introduced. It does not address subsequent amendments 
to the bill. 
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